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April 12, 2022 

 
 
 

The Honorable Patrick Page Cortez ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
President, Louisiana State Senate apa.senatepresident@legis.la.gov 
P.O. Box 94183 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804 

 

The Honorable Clay Schexnayder ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
Speaker, Louisiana House of Representatives apa.housespeaker@legis.la.gov 
P.O. Box 94062 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804 

 

The Honorable Kirk Talbot ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
Chairman of the Senate Insurance Committee apa.s-ins@legis.la.gov 
P.O. Box 94183 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804 

 

The Honorable Mike Huval ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
Chairman of the House Insurance Committee  apa.h-ins@legis.la.gov 
P.O. Box 94062 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804 

 

RE: Summary Report – Regulation 121 – Term and Universal Life  
Insurance Reserve Financing  

 
 

Dear President Cortez, Speaker Schexnayder, Senator Talbot, and Representative 
Huval: 

 
The Louisiana Department of Insurance (LDI) hereby submits the following summary 
report required by La. R.S. 49:968(D)(1)(b), and announces its intention to proceed to 
finalize Regulation 121, which was published as a Notice of Intent in the March 2022 
edition of the Louisiana Register. 

 
Interested persons were provided an opportunity to submit comments to the LDI on the 
proposed  regulation. The LDI received comments from Axel Galan and Samear Zaitoon 
in response to the Notice of Intent and the LDI responded accordingly. These comments 
and the LDI’s responses are summarized below and enclosed for your review. 
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Email dated March 14, 2022 from Axel Galan: 
 

Comment:  Axel Galan requested to update his email address in order to gain access to 
Regulation 121 and other notifications from the LDI. 
 
Response to Comment:  The LDI responded to Axel Galan advising him that he could 
update his email address through the LDI licensee web portal. 
 
Email dated March 11, 2022 from Samear Zaitoon: 
 
Comment:  Samear Zaitoon requested a link to Regulation 121.   

 
Response to Comment:  The LDI responded by emailing the requested link to Samear 
Zaitoon. 
 
Subject to legislative oversight, the LDI intends to submit Regulation 121 to the Office of 
the State Register for final publication in the June 2022 edition of the Louisiana Register. 
A copy of the summary report will be placed on the LDI’s website in accordance with La. 
R.S. 49:968(D)(1)(c). 

 

  

J. David Caldwell 
Executive Counsel 
Louisiana Department of Insurance 
Division of Legal Services 
regulations@ldi.la.gov 

 
 
















